
CIRCULAR NO # 026/ COVID                                                                             Date:- 01.06.2021 

To, 

All Member Industries of DCCIA Pune. 

Sub: Postponement of Monthly Meeting between Police officers and 
Industries to discuss Industry related issues.  
  

Dear Members, 
 
Please refer our below mail on captioned subject. It is to inform you that, the 
meeting proposed on 02/06/2021 is being postponed due to non-availability of 
senior police officers and new date will be intimated in due course. 

Inconvenience is deeply regretted. 
 
Thanks & Regards. 

For Deccan Chamber of Commerce Industries and Agriculture Pune. 

  

Darshana Ahirekar 

Business Development Manager 

 


